
        Important Links

        Dates to Remember
September 29: National Day for Truth and Reconciliation
September 30: NDTR  (No school)

September 19: Professional Learning Day ( No School)
September 23: Terry Fox

Chromebook Rental AgreementLaker Time Availability

Google Classroom Navigation

Dear Lakers and Laker families, 

I am continually proud of our students as I watch them engage deeply in their academics and take part in
the many extracurricular opportunities our school offers. Tomorrow at lunch in the Common Area, our
Student Council will be hosting a Club Rush event, showcasing the wide range of teams and clubs
available. Please encourage your child to stop by and explore ways they can get involved in our school
community.

Laker Time commenced this week. This is valuable instructional time where your child can connect with 
their teachers to support or extend their learning. We encourage students to visit our school website to
explore the  opportunities and classrooms available during Laker Time.

At this time, you will have received emails from teachers, welcoming you into a collaborative partnership in
your child’s education and introducing the courses they are teaching. Each message includes the course
outline for your reference. In addition, teachers will post a weekly agenda on their Google Classroom
stream, which we encourage you to check regularly to stay informed about upcoming learning activities,
assessments, and deadlines. For more information on how to navigate Google Classroom as a parent,
please watch this informative video.

If you have not yet completed your child’s Demographic Update/ Re-enrollment Form, please do so at your
earliest convenience. Having the most up-to-date contact information for each student’s guardian is
essential. The Demographic Update also includes a permission form for in-town walking excursions, such
as the Terry Fox Run and physical education activities. We kindly ask that you review and submit both the
update and the permission form as soon as possible.

Our annual Terry Fox Run will take place on September 23rd. If possible, please encourage your child to
bring a small donation to support this important cause. Homeroom (Block 1) teachers will be collecting
contributions.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18tTw3XmyA7nALm1HcqKg2erkpOhdOCkQhlpd8Y3R-b8/edit?tab=t.0
https://www.hjcody.ca/students/laker-time-availability
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oUiDCayO0yo&t=81s
https://www.hjcody.ca/students/laker-time-availability
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oUiDCayO0yo&t=81s


At HJ Cody, we are fortunate to have two dedicated Family School Wellness workers, Lisa Daniel
(ldaniel@cesd73.ca) and Haley Dowler (hdowler@cesd73.ca). Should your child benefit from
connecting with them to support their social-emotional health, feel free to reach out to them. 

Students who may not have a Chromebook or laptop that they can bring to school can rent one from
the school for $50, with a rental agreement available in the office. We are committed to ensuring that
all students have access to the tools they need for success in their courses. 

Wishing everyone a great end of the week and weekend ahead.

Kind regards,

Alex Lambert, Principal.
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